
Harper Community Chamber of Commerce 

Donation Policy 

 

Harper Community Chamber of Commerce (HCCC) mission is to support our member 

businesses and to better the quality of life for Harper.  In order to do that the chamber will accept 

requests for donations to area non-profit and school organizations under the following policy. 

No requests from individuals will be approved.  Non-profit and school organizations must 

complete the HCCC Donation Request form at least 30 days prior to the event or the date amount 

is needed.  Requestor must email copy of the completed form to the chamber secretary at 

harperchambernews@gmail.com.   Request must then be presented at a HCCC meeting by a 

member of the organization.  If there is a compelling reason why a member of said organization 

cannot be present at the meeting the request form can be emailed or delivered to a HCCC board 

member and they will present.  HCCC members and board present at the meeting will vote on 

whether or not funds will be given.  Completing a form does not automatically mean funds will 

be approved. 

HCCC will have a budgeted amount of funds set aside each year for donations. That budgeted 

amount will be monitored throughout the year and will be taken into consideration before voting 

on any request. Decision by the vote at the meeting is final. 
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